
 
Hi Kinesiology and Applied Health Students!   
 

We are in the process of determining our award recipients for our upcoming awards and we are 
requesting that students send in their resume that includes their extracurricular activities to 
Kinesiology@uwinnipeg.ca before October 21, 2021 at 8:00 am for our CCUPEKA Leadership 
Scholarship. 
 
 Please see the scholarship description: 
 
This scholarship was established in 2016 by the Canadian Council of University Physical Education and 
Kinesiology Administrators (CCUPEKA). One winner selected each year from every member institution 
across Canada.  Selection of the award winner will be based on student involvement in any area of 
leadership and the contributions they have made during their undergraduate degree at The University 
of Winnipeg.  This may include (but is not limited to) student governance, local volunteer involvement or 
outreach programs and initiatives. The recipient must be entering the final year of any stream of a 4-
Year degree in Kinesiology and Applied Health.   
 

Good luck and we look forward to hearing from you!  
 


